
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City of Gary’s Department of Commerce, Community Development Division, has scheduled 

a public hearing to present a substantial amendment to the 2013, 2014, and 2015 Annual Action 

Plans for the new Hudson-Campbell Improvement Project. The hearing is open to the general 

public and all citizens are encouraged to attend and provide comments.  The public hearing will 

start promptly at 5:00 P.M. and will be held: 

 

Monday, March 20, 2017 

City Hall Annex 

839 Broadway, 1st Floor, Green Room 

Gary, IN  46402 

 

The City of Gary will describe the proposed substantial amendment and will explain justification 

for the proposed substantial amendment at this public hearing.  The changes are considered 

substantial changes according to the criteria of the Plan and are consistent with the Citizen 

Participation Plan for the City of Gary, Department of Commerce, Community Development 

Division.  The amendment is consistent with Title 24, Department of Housing and Urban 

Development Regulations Part 91, Subpart F, Section 91.505 and Subpart B, Section 91.105. 

There is a 30-day public review and comment period. The changes will be made available for 

review and comment on the day of the public hearing and will also be available at the City of 

Gary Department of Commerce, Community Development Division, 839 Broadway, Suite 302N, 

Gary, Indiana.  Written comments and/or suggestions regarding the amendment can be mailed to 

the above address - Attention: Arlene D. Colvin, Director.  For more information please call 

(219)881-5075. 

 

Persons requiring special accommodations such as a language interpreter, alternately formatted 

materials, auxiliary aids, sign language, or other should contact staff at least five (5) days prior to 

the meeting. 

  

 

 

 

 


